Sarah Palermo

From: Joseph Riina <jriina@sitedesignconsultants.com>
Sent: Wednesday, March 10, 2021 3:08 PM

To: Sarah Palermo

Cc: Cathy Mills; eric@comstockdev.com; Sammy Salem
Subject: 47 Main Street

[EXTERNAL] This email is from outside the Village of Irvington- Please use caution when opening
links and attachments!
Hi Sarah,

This is to follow up our conversation regarding a comment from the ARB. The ARB is requesting an elevation on
the N. Dutcher Street side. Since the building is existing, there are no architectural elevations that we have to
aoffer. Our application is for a parking area which does not normally require the need to produce architectural

drawings. We ask for clarification of this from the ARB. Please forward our request along. Thank you very much.

Joe

Joseph C. Riina, P.E.

Site Design Consultants
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251-F Underhill Avenue
Yorktown Heights., NY 10598
914-962-4488 (Office)
914-962-7386 (Fax)

Email: jriina@sitedesignconsultants.com
Website: www.sitedesignconsultants.com

2019 Westchester Municipal Planning Federation Award Winning Projects:
Granite Knolls Sports and Recreational Complex — Town of Yorktown
Elliott Way Pedestrian Connection - Village of Croton-On-Hudson

NOTICE: CONFIDENTIAL INFORMATION

This e-mail transmission, and any documents, files or previous e-mail messages attached to it may contain confidential information that is legally privileged. If you
are not the intended recipient, or a person responsible for delivering it to the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any disclosure, copying, distribution or
use of any of the information contained in or attached to this transmission is STRICTLY PROHIBITED. If you have received this transmission in error, please
immediately notify the sender. Please destroy the original transmission and its attachments without reading or saving in any manner.






